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Build a Secure Cyberspace 2022 

“Fact Check After Receiving, Think Twice Before Sharing” Folder Design Contest 

  

Summary 

 

   The purpose of this circular memorandum is to inform heads of primary and secondary 

schools of the Build a Secure Cyberspace 2022“Fact Check After Receiving, Think Twice 

Before Sharing” Folder Design Contest.  All students and teachers of the schools are invited to 

participate in the captioned activity. 

 

Details 

 

2. The above contest is jointly organised by the Office of the Government Chief Information 

Officer (OGCIO), the Hong Kong Police Force (HKPF) and the Hong Kong Computer Emergency 

Response Team Coordination Centre (HKCERT) and supported by the Education Bureau.  It aims 

to arouse cyber security awareness of the general public to observe digital etiquette and laws, and be 

sceptical when sending and receiving messages. The general public should also protect their personal 

information from abuses by the adversaries.  The deadline of submission is 4 July 2022.  For the 

promotional poster, please refer to the Appendix. 

 

3. For details, please refer to the website (https://www.cybersecurity.hk/en/contest-

2022.php). 

 

Enquiry 

 

4. For enquiries, please contact the Hong Kong Computer Emergency Response Team 

Coordination Centre at 2788 5421 or by email (event@hkcert.org). 

 

 

P W YAN 

for Secretary for Education 

 

 

c.c. Heads of Sections – for information 
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